From: Elizabeth Cameron

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 9:32 AM
To: dougabaird@earthlink.net

Subject: 477 Lansingville Rd complaint

Hello Mr. Baird —

| apologize for the delay in responding to the letter you sent us in April. | have contacted the NYSDEC
and the NYSDOH. NYSDEC is responsible for herbicide applications. They have received no additional
complaints in their Region 7 office. The Tompkins County Health Department does not have the
authority to address your request. We concur with the recommendations in the NYSDOH response to
your inquiry (attached). As mentioned in our response to your May 20 letter, an alternative option
would be to reach out to your New York State representatives about your concerns.

Respectfully,

C. Elizabeth Cameron, P.E.
Director of Environmental Health
Tompkins County Health Department




